
Parks and Recreation conferences help spread great ideas; 

they represent a great place for parks and recreation 

professionals to meet others in their industry.  Conferences 

can be a hotbed for networking, allowing organizations to 

expand their horizons and create an infrastructure that 

supports their local and state/provincial communities.  By 

congregating in the same place, at the same time, 

professionals are able to network, attend educational 

sessions, and see showcases of  relevant products and services. 

Mark your calendars for August 24th & 25th, 2017,  

for your next opportunity to learn, network, and grow  

in the Parks and Recreation profession! 

Bernalillo County will be hosting the 2017 NMRPA Mini-Conference:   

“It starts with you!  Empowering professionals  

and engaging community.” 

WHO: NMRPA Members and Non-Members 

WHAT:   NMRPA Mini Conference 

WHERE:   South Valley Multi-Purpose Sr. Center • 2008 Larrazolo Rd. SW,  
  Albuquerque NM 87105 (505) 468-7341 

WHEN: August 24th & 25th, 2017 

COST: $59.00 Per Person   

AVAILABILITY:  Space is limited.  Online registration begins June 1st, 2017  

   on the NMRPA website:  nmrpa.org 


